
Construction Notice
Construction of upgrades and improvements to the Kearns Improvement District’s 6200 South 

Booster Pump Station located on 5200 West and 6200 South,  is financed by the Drinking Water 
State Revolving Fund. The DWSRT program is administered by Utah Department of 

Environmental Quality, Division of Drinking Water with joint funding from the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency and Utah. This project will construct a new multi pressure zone water booster 
pump station that will provide water service to the developing area within the KID Zone C, D, and 
E pressure zones. It will serve citizens within Kearns, Salt Lake County, and West Valley City and 

West Jordan City. DWSRF programs operate around the country to provide states and 
communities the resources necessary to maintain and improve the infrastructure that protects 

our valuable water resources nationwide. 


